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15th May 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
 

Eid al-Fitr Absence - 15 June 2018 
 
At Hunter’s Bar Junior School,  we are proud of our cultural diversity and recognise 
that some of our families will be keeping their children off school soon to celebrate 
the Islamic festival of Eid-Al-Fitr  (The Feast of the Breaking of the Fast) with 
extended family and friends. 
 
It is a safeguarding requirement that we are informed, in advance, if your child is 
going to be absent from school for this religious event. 
 
Local authority guidance states that the Headteacher may authorise a maximum of 3 
days in total per academic year for religious observance. 
 
Please return the slip below to ensure that your child’s attendance is recorded 
correctly on our registers. Many thanks for your support with this. 
 
Eid Mubarak! 
 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Amanda Thompson 

Learning Mentor & DSD 

 

Eid al-Fitr Absence - 15 June 2018 
 

Please return to the School Office. 

 

Child’s Name   ……………………………………………..                                                           

Class………………………… 

 

Dates absent   ……………………………………………  

 

Signed Parent/Carer……………………………………. Date ……………………. 
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